
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 POLICY 

This policy is subject to change and is regularly reviewed in light of updated UK Government 

guidance.  It has been formulated to support the delay of the spread of the pandemic, whilst 

minimising the impact on our stakeholders and the UK food supply and utility service 

industries.   

We continue to focus on minimising the risk of spreading all variants of the virus in our 

operations and safeguarding our employees, contractors, visitors and the general public, 

whilst still providing a high level of service.  

Suppliers and customers should be aware that all parts of the business continue to operate 

as normal, with due regard to all methods of control of spread of the virus.   

Employees are regularly informed of the current situation and provided with the latest .GOV 

information via a single point of communication and they know who to contact with any 

questions or in the event of needing to self-isolate and we continue to have robust hygiene 

procedures and business continuity management plans in place.    
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